
ELLEN F. ROSENBLUM 
Attorney General 
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Attorney at Law 
Tollefsen Law 

DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE 
OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL 

January 21,2014 

2122 164th St. SW, Suite 300 
Lynnwood, WA 98087-7812 

Dear Mr. Tellefsen: 

FREDERICK M. BOSS 
Deputy Attomey General 

Thank you for your request to the Serena Hewitt, Attorney-in-Charge, with the Oregon 
Department of Justice for investigation materials regarding ODA's investigation. According to 
our Matter Management, the Department of Justice has not conducted such an investigation. 

Thank you for contacting the Oregon Department of Justice. 

Sincerely, 
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Office of the Attorney General 

c: Serena Hewitt, Attorney-in-Charge, DOJ 




